
What is Girls on the Go?
•	 Girls on the Go is Girl Scouts of Maine's travel troop for Cadettes, Seniors, and Ambassadors. 

•	 This unique troop offers girls leadership opportunities and cross-cultural understanding through 
international travel opportunities.  

Who can join?
•	 Cadettes, Seniors, & Ambassadors

•	 A whole troop or an individual member of a troop

•	 Juliettes who are in 6th grade and up that want to travel!

Why join Girls on the Go?
•	 You’ll get to travel with your sister Girl Scouts from across the state!

•	 Trips are led by experienced Girl Scout Leaders and insightful and culturally connected Tour Directors.

•	 You’ll experience international travel in a safe, interactive, fun, and exciting 
environment with your Girl Scout sisters!

When should I join Girls on the Go?
•	 Joining anytime after 6th grade allows you to explore trip options and assist in choosing where 

we’re going.

•	 You’ll work on badges related to travel, learn and enhance skills needed for travel so that you feel 
prepared by the time you’re ready to go on your trip.

•	 Long-distance trips cost more, joining in 6th grade ensures you’ll have more than enough time to 
earn money towards your trip through special cookie booth sales and other money earning oppor-
tunities specifically for Girls on the Go!

When and where does Girls on the Go meet?
•	 Meetings are typically held on Sunday afternoons once per month on Zoom.

What are the upcoming trips?
Participate in a week-long program, meet girls from around the world
and get pinned at a World Association of Girl Guides and Girl Scouts
(WAGGGS) Center.

•	 2026 Nuestra Cabana - Mexico
•	 2027 Our Chalet - Switzerland
•	 2028 PAX Lodge - London, England

Want more information?
•	 Contact travel@gsmaine.org or give us a call at 888-922-4763

Girls on the Go
FAQs
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